From: Omar Perez

To: Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov
Cc: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Thomas.gibson@resources.ca.gov; mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

Liz.Mcquirk@parks.ca.gov; pslavik@socal.rr.com; tedcabral@icloud.com; info@slocleanair.org;
jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Oceano Dunes Closures

Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:12:46 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I am extremely disappointed in the recent agreement between CA State Parks and the APCD. |
travel down to Oceano Dunes from Northern California multiple times a year to enjoy the
beautiful park and its amazing dunes. It has become the location of our annual family reunion.
State Parks does an amazing job of providing a fun and safe environment for all of us to enjoy.
I believe the agreement between Oceano Dunes and the ACPD is one sided and unnecessary.
State Parks did not take into consideration the millions of visitors that visit the SVRA. Closing
the dunes is NOT the answer to the issues that have been brought up by a small group of
people. Not only does it affect OHV visitors but it affects thousands of locals and business that
depend on the financial income that is brought in by the park and its users. As the last drive-in
beach in California it should be protected as THAT. We wish to see more riding areas open
and more amenities for the park users. The closures need to stop.

Thank You,
Omar Perez
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